
March 12, 2020 

 
Dear Friends,  
  
Unfortunately, I have to announce that our planned bus trip to the 
Northern Star Quilt Guild show on May 2, 2020 has been 
cancelled.  Due to the rising impact of Covid-19 Western 
Connecticut State University has been closed.  
 
At our next meeting I will be handing out reimbursement forms 
so that your trip payments may be refunded to you. Due to the 
number of checks that will need to be written checks will be sent 
out by mail.  
 
If you have friends that are not online or in Smithtown Stitchers 
or Eastern Long Island Quilt Guild please let them know that the 
show has been cancelled and that they should contact me for 
refunds.  
  
While we are all disappointed that we will miss the show, let us 
remember our fellow quilters in the Northern Star Guild and send 
them good thoughts and wishes.   
  

 

Kindest regards,  

 

Angelique Sinclair 

Trip Coordinator 
Afqsinclair@yahoo.com 
 
 

S M I T H T O W N  S T I T C H E R S  


